
Submitter: Anda Arroway 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Economic Development, Small 
Business, and Trade 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB3329 

I'm a member of IATSE, ICG Local 600 who makes a living working on films, shows, 

and commercials in Oregon. Right now the film industry is dispersing from L.A. and 

Portland is one of the locations most likely to receive that work. Like incentives of the 

past, this incentive will support our local film industry, and right now is an especially 

opportune moment for our state's investment to pay off for its citizens and industries. 

Thank you for hearing, and I urge yoi to support this bill. 


